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November 30, 2018 
 
Chris Murray 
City Manager 
11th Floor, East Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Mr. Murray, 
 
I am sending you correspondence I received yesterday from Transportation Minister Jeff 
Yurek regarding the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC). 
 
It is my hope that this new information and its implications be brought to City Council at 
the earliest opportunity along with any other relevant information. 
 
I firmly believe that any actions taken with regard to our subway system need to be in the 
best interests of the people of Toronto, including transit riders and employees, and that 
Toronto must be completely involved and fully consulted as Premier Ford previously 
indicated would be the case. 
 
We know that the subway upload was a campaign pledge of the Progressive Conservatives 
in the last election and that the government has now indicated its determination to proceed 
with this initiative. Minister Yurek has requested that the City and TTC participate in an 
information sharing exercise. 
 
I believe subject to clear conditions, that the City's participation in this exercise is the best 
way to protect our TTC system. First and foremost, such participation will allow us to form 
a detailed understanding of exactly what "uploading" means since at present, the only 
preliminary sense we have of that comes from the attached letter, and it contains very few 
details.  
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It is also my hope that this process will further assist the City in allowing us to establish the 
value of our TTC assets so that if anything is done which affects them we will be able to 
ensure fair and beneficial financial treatment for City of Toronto residents.  
 
I believe we will not be able to obtain this clarity on exactly what "uploading" is and what 
the financial and other implications of such an action would be unless we participate in 
some kind of process similar to what is proposed. In fact, assuming we can agree on 
reasonable conditions defining such a process, it could even be argued this kind of process 
forms part of the discussion and consultation we insisted upon, including me personally.  
 
Notwithstanding the above, I understand some will say the City should simply respond to 
the province by refusing to take part in such an exercise. I would request that your report 
to Council include an explanation of what risks such a response carries, legal and 
otherwise. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Tory 
Mayor of Toronto 
 
Encl.  
 


